Elementary $chool
March 23, 2023

5™ Grade Proofs of Domicile

As a reminder, as a way to update student
records and to ensure attendance in the proper
school zones, all 5™ grade students are required
to provide two proofs of domicile to their
current school of enrollment. A list of approved
proofs is attached. When sending, please
indicate if you have sent originals, and copies
need to be made. Proofs should be sent to
Matula’s main office no later than Tuesday,
April 11.

Communication

In addition to phone calls, emails and notes
home, school staff utilizes several other
methods for school to home communication -
Thursday folders, grade level newsletters,
Dolphins' Cove, automated phone calls and our
school website. If you are not receiving
information from these sources, please notify
the main office so that we can verify your
information.

Your child's teacher is your first contact
should classroom or academic concerns arise.
Teachers will make every effort to respond
within 24 hours of receiving your
correspondence, but please keep in mind that
situations do arise outside of their control. If
you do not receive a reply, a follow-up email is
appreciated.

Order your 22-23 Matula Yearbook!
Place your order for your 22-23 Matula
yearbook now! A variety of packages are
available. Online orders will be accepted
through April 15 on ybpay.com. The
yearbook ID code is 14549323.

" Dolphins' Cove

Calendar of Events
March 25 - Elementary Math Challenge at Davis
Middle School

March 27 - End of 3" Marking Period
March 28 - Beginning of 4™ Marking Period; 2-

Hour Early Dismissal Day; All County Chorus
Rehearsal - 6:00-7:30 PM at Dr. Mudd ES

March 29 - 3" Grade Field Trip

April 1 - Destination Imagination Competition at
UMBC

April 3-10 - Spring Break - Matula’s office will
be open on April 3, but closed April 4,5, and 6 -
All schools and of fices are closed April 7 and 10

April 11 - Schools and offices reopen regular
time

April 13 - 5™ Grade Panoramic Picture Taken

April 17 - Class and Individual Student Pictures
Taken

April 19 - 3" Grade Visits the JER Science
Center; All County Chorus Rehearsal - 6:00-7:30
PM at Dr. Mudd ES

April 24 - PTO Meeting - 6:30 PM
Mark your calendars...our Spring Concert is

scheduled for Thursday, May 25, 2023 at
6:30 PM. More information to come!

The Charles County public school system does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, age or disability in its programs,
activities or employment practices. For inquiries, please contact Kathy Kiessling, Title IX/ADA/Section 504 Coordinator (students) or Nikial M. Majors, Title IX/ADA/Section 504
Coordinator (employees/adults) at Charles County Public Schools, Jesse L. Starkey Administration Building, P.O. Box 2770, La Plata, MD 200646; 301-932-6610/301-870-3814. For
special accommodations, call 301-934-7230 or TDD 1-800-735-2258 two weeks prior to the event. CCPS provides nondiscriminatory equal access to school facilities in accordance with its

Use of Facilities rules to designated youth groups (including, but not limited to Boy Scouts).



